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Comments: Though I no longer live in Whatcom County I did for nearly fourteen years and during those years I

hiked many parts of the proposed timber cuts.  I plead with you not to destroy this beautiful, pristine land by

allowing timber cutting in a style that has not been done since the 1800's.  

 

To allow such cutting will not only destroy its beauty, but will also greatly destroy the drainage area into the

Nooksack River.  Wildlife and fisheries will all be affected negatively in order to enhance the financial pockets of

big timber owners.


